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THE BRITISH COLLEGE OF NURSES. 

The Twelfth Meeting of the Council of the British 
College of Nurses was held at 39, Portland Place, 
London, W.1, on Saturday, June Zjth, at 3 p.m. The 
Presidefzt, Mrs. Bedford Fenwick, was in the Chair and 
the following Nlembers were present : Miss M, Breay and 
Miss H. L. Pearse, Vice-Presidents ; Miss G. AUbutt, 
Mrs. Lancelot Andrews, Miss D. I<. Graham, Miss I. 
Macdonald, Miss E. L. Macaulay, O.B.E., R.R.C., 

Correspondence. 
The correspondence included letters of regret a t  

inability to attend the Meeting, owing to absence from 
town, from Miss Bushby and Miss Cochrane, and from 
Miss Reeves, who was examining for the General Nursing 
Council in the Irish Free State from June 23rd to 
June 28th. 

A letter from Miss Beatrice Treasure thanking the 
Council for the letter of thanks sent to her after its last 
Meeting. 

A letter from Miss Bright Robinson expressing her 
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Mrs. Strong, and Miss S. A. Villiers, 17ellows ; and Miss 
E. J. Haswell, hfembep. 

Prayers having been read by the Secretary, Miss G. R. 
Hale, R.R.C., the Minutes of the last Meeting were 
read and confirmed. 

Arising out of the Minutes, the President reported 
that she regretted she was unable to attend the opening 
of the Nurses' Home at  the Kent County Mental Hospital. 
The College was therefore represented by Miss Margaret 
Breay, the Senior Vice-President. 

appreciation to the President and Council for all they 
had done to raise the professional status of nurses. 

From Miss F. E. Farley, Fellow, notifying that she 
iS retiring to a cottage a t  NO. 4, London Road, Street, 
Petersfield, in very p'etty country, where she would be 
pleased to receive convalescent patients, or holiday guests, 
at a moderate charge, especially nurses on holiday. 

From Mr: G. R. Shaw in appreciation of the article 
$ the, last issue of the BRITISH JOURNAL OF NURSING 

Hats off to the British Workman," and saying that 
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